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Thank you for your email dated 6 August 2013 regarding your concerns about the Barrett 
Adolescent Centre. 

Thank you for taking the time to raise your concerns with us and showing your support for the 
service. As announced on 6 August 2013 there will be changes to the governance of Mental 
Health extended treatment and rehabilitation for adolescents. Children's Health Queensland 
will provide the leadership for development of a new model for adolescent services. In the 
meantime the Barrett Adolescent Centre will continue to provide services until this model is 
operational. 

Our Chief Executive, Ms Lesley Dwyer, has advised me that Dr Trevor Sadler, Clinical 
Director of the Barrett Adolescent Centre and Ms Sharon Kelly spoke to you on the 6 August 
2013 in regards to the announcement and explained what this may mean for your

I am aware that you have also written to both Lesley Dwyer and Ms Sharon Kelly and I know 
that they will be providing a detailed response to your concerns. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Mary Corbett 
Chair 
West Moreton Hospital and Health Board 

9 August 2013 
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